
 
 

 

Announcement, 08.08.2025 

 

With regards to recent press publications about the open procedure for the sale of 

HSBC Malta's shares, Attica Bank confirms that it has expressed interest in 

participating in the above process and acquiring the shares.  

 

The Bank will make a further announcement in the case of a new material development.   

 

 

ATTICA BANK S.A 
 

 

 

 


